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Drew,
 
I am sharing a draft plan for a regulatory audit of Kairos Power’s postulated events for the
Hermes test reactor. I ask that you review the draft audit plan and provide feedback on two
issues:
 

1. Does the draft plan contain any proprietary information?
2. Do you understand the scope of the audit and have we identified the correct

documents to review?
 
Until we have verified that the draft plan does not contain proprietary information, we will
protect it from public disclosure. The link below will take you to the document in Box.
 

 
The final version of the audit plan will be made available to the public.
 
Thank you,
 
Stewart Magruder
Senior Project Manager, Advanced Reactor Licensing Branch
Division of Advanced Reactors and Non-Power Production and Utilization Facilities
NRC Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
301-348-5766
Stewart.Magruder@nrc.gov
 




